The Firs Lower Pre-school

Date 15/3/21
Parent Forum Meeting - Monday 19th April
Dear Parents/carers,

It is really important to us that we get feedback from parents/carers about the provision we are
making at The Firs.

Over the last few years we have had some highly positive meetings that have generated many
useful ideas and these have helped us improve what we do at The Firs, for our children and parents.

Previous suggestions from the forum have led to the following for example:

Getting dates of events to parents more in advance

More guidance in interim reports on how to support learning

A suggestion box for parents/carers in reception

A one way system for parents that, although delayed by Covid 19, is being planned

To try and give enough warning and time for people to make arrangements, we have decided to
move the second spring term meeting to a new date, in the 2nd week of the summer term.

The new date will be 7pm on Monday 19th April.
On the agenda will be:

. Update on Covid 19 arrangements in the summer term

Feedback on the parent / teacher consultation meetings at the end of the spring term
School uniform - a possible change to using green polo shirts rather than white (a topic
requested at a previous meeting)

Concerns regarding traffic (a topic requested at a previous meeting)

Spelling — feedback on our revised spelling programme

Launch of our Healthy Bodies / Healthy Minds project

Update on planning for a ‘one way system’ for pick up/drop off

Ideas for future areas to discuss
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The meeting will be virtual using Google Meet. If you could spare us some time (no more than an
hour) and join us for the meeting, that would be great. Just ring on 10525 402735 or email us on
office@firslower.org and let us know the email address you would like us to use for the link.

If you joined us last time, we hope to see you again; it would be great for some of our former
regulars to come back... and it would be fantastic to see some new faces, including of course, any
of our Saplings parents/carers... hope to see many of you there!

Yours sincerely,
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Adam J.G. Campbell
Headteacher
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